
 

30th April 2021  

Newsletter Summer 2 
Dear Parents,   
  

Sport for Champions UK 
We are delighted to be taking part in the Sport for Champions UK programme for the second time, 
having had a very successful visit several years ago (before COVID!).  We are very excited that we will 
be receiving a visit from an elite athlete, Jaydon Paddock, on 21st June.  Jaydon is a Team GB gymnast 
and a former Junior European Champion and World Champion.  He is now aiming to repeat his success 
on the senior circuit. Through its school programme, Sports For Champions UK aims to help remove the 
stress of training/medical bills, competition registration fees, and so on, so that our British athletes can 
focus on becoming even more inspirational, while engaging youth nationwide to inspire them as 
champions of tomorrow. Please visit https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/tritlington where you can help 
support Jaydon and the pupils at Tritlington School. 

Book Bags 
Please ensure that your child brings their home/school reading books and their yellow diary into school 
every day.  Reading is very important to us at Tritlington School and we use every opportunity to hear 
your child read.  

Parental Consultations 
Next week Mrs O’Dell and Mrs Stephenson will be conducting parental consultations over the telephone.  
Mrs Stephenson is available on May 5th and Mrs O’Dell on 6th May from 1pm until 5.30pm. If you would 
like an appointment to speak to your child’s class teacher, please email the school office on 
admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk to organise an appointment.  If there is anything specific you 
wish to discuss at the appointment please let us know when you email school.  

Polling Day  
Just a reminder that on 6th May there will be local elections taking place across the county.  On this 
occasion, school WILL NOT be used as a Polling Station and we will be open as usual for the children.  
However, this may not be the case in the future but we will notify you if there is a need to close then. 
 

Enjoy the long bank holiday weekend and we will see everyone back in school on Tuesday 4th May. 

 

Many thanks,   

Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell  

Joint Acting Headteachers 
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